
ATTENTION: 
2025 BLOOMFIELD HILLS FOOTBALL  

 

 
What: 9th Grade (fall of 2025) Player & Parent Meeting  
When: Monday, May 19th at 6:00 p.m. 
Where: BHHS Knowledge Market (by Main Commons) 

 

Any student, in 9th grade the fall of 2025, who wants  
to play football should attend this meeting. At least one   

parent/guardian should also be in attendance.  Requirements and 
expectations that must be met in order to play will be discussed. 

 

Important details for all summer events, including  
workouts & practices, as well as the season, will be covered. 

 

Information regarding team apparel orders, parental involvement, 
and team dues will also be shared at this event. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and are very excited  
to discuss the quickly approaching 2025 season! 

 

TEAM 13 – “ALL IN!” 
 

Questions?  Please email BBBlackhawkfootball@gmail.com  
 

mailto:BBBlackhawkfootball@gmail.com

